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Welcome to our new newsletter showing some of the events that have slowly bought us back together with 
safe social distancing in place. 

Thank you for your patience, prayers and encouragement towards each other through these difficult times, 
especially with the technical difficulties that we had to overcome little by little. 

Enjoy reading about the events that have taken place with Wellspring members. God Bless you. 
 
 
 

Social Distance Picnic 
Our first safe social distance event was 
a picnic at Danson park after our 
Sunday morning Zoom Service. 
It was wonderful to see everyone in the 
flesh rather than on a screen, also to see 
a few others who we haven’t been able 
to see for a while as they don’t have 
internet. A great time of fellowship was 
had by all. 

WOW… Women Of Wellspring… 
 

20 ladies gathered together in the garden of sis Yvonne’s 
home. It was a time full of fun, fellowship, food and Biblical 
encouragement as we looked at some of the courageous 
women in the Bible. 
Sis Yvonne and Lenette certainly went the extra mile to make 
us ladies feel extra special with a ‘High Tea and Cakes’. A 
WOW pin was presented to each of us for this very special 
occasion. 
The weather was a challenge at the beginning, but it 
brightened up and the rest of the afternoon stayed dry. 
Look out for other events coming up… don’t miss out ladies.  

 

THE CANNON, WELLING HIGH STREET 
 

Have you heard of the ‘Cannon’ in Welling High 
Street? Do you know where it is? Well garden 
enthusiasts Julie, Brian and Terry from Wellspring 
Church do! 
The area around the cannon was untidy and a 
tripping hazard. So, these guys literally rolled up 
their sleeves and got digging, planting and tidying 
up the area for the residents of welling to enjoy. 
A ‘Big Thank you’ For your hard work and the 
desire to see Welling looking nice. You have done 
a lovely Job. 
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SPONSORED WALK FOR NEW ZION’S WORLDWIDE PROJECTS. 
 
New Zion is a ministry that started in 2005 where Healing Centres were opened up in various parts of the world. Mostly in 
developing countries. This ministry opened our eyes to the desperate needs of thousands around the world. How can we 
even start to help? As Mother Theresa used to say… “one at a time”. To date New Zion have sponsors who have helped 19 
families move from a slum area and into a decent one-bedroom house with a kitchen and toilet and into jobs of their own 
giving them their dignity back as they learn to provide for their own family. Also, 11 abandoned or orphaned Children are 
being sponsored and cared for. These funds clothe, feed and educate each child. Then there is a feeding program in 
Durban S.Africa that reaches street children and extremely poor families. Projects also include helping those in need here 
in the UK. 
A Big Thank you to the 14 people who turned out on the day of the sponsored walk, 11 of them walked around the lake at 
Danson Park, here in the South of UK, whilst 2 people completed the sponsored walk in the Midlands also here in the UK. 
Another walk was supposed to happened in Bangalore India, but the Coronavirus is still a big problem there and they are 
still on serious lockdown. Those of you who walked really did deserve a medal. 
Please pray for our projects as we aim to help more and more people who are really are in desperate need. Thank you. 
 

 

Water Baptism In Your Own Bath… Why Not? 
Wellspring is praying for a friend of Micky and Chantal. Richard has been seriously ill, and our prayers are 
needing to stay constant for Richard and his family… Richard needs a miracle. 
Richard so desired to be baptised in water where he could be immersed, but because of lockdown and him 
being physically weak, Richard still wanted to obey the commands of Jesus to be baptised. 
Richard decided to be baptised in his own bath and his son followed his father through the waters too. What 
a wonderful testimony they are both living. Please keep praying for Richard and his family. 
 

We hope you have enjoyed reading our Wellspring newsletter. If you need any more 
information, prayer or advice please contact us through our website at: 
wellspringpentecostal.org.uk or through Facebook: Wellspring Pentecostal Church. 
 


